
Blue Haven Campground Policy Reminders: 
We have a lot of new families in the park this season. We want to remind everyone of a few of 
our policies here within the park. These guidelines have been set to ensure the SAFETY and 
ENJOYMENT of ALL of our guests while at Blue Haven. We all need to follow them and here 
are just a few reminders: 
GOLF CART POLICY 
Operating Golf Carts in the Campground is a PRIVILEGE. 

• Absolutely no gas powered golf carts, only electric powered 
are permitted. 

• One cart is allowed per site and it must be registered with 
the Campground. 

• You will be assigned a cart number and you are required to 
display that number as follows: 

• Numbers must be at least 3” high in a contrasting color 
• Displayed on two opposite sides (front/back OR side/side) 

• There is a $45 annual registration fee. 
• NO SPEEDING - The speed limit is 5mph for EVERY vehicle within the park. 
• Golf Carts MUST be limited to the number of passengers the cart is designed to carry. 
• NO ONE UNDER 16 YEARS OF AGE ARE ALLOWED TO DRIVE THE CART 
• Golf Cart Chargers draw a significant amount of power, so please unplug your chargers 

when not in use, and especially in high electric use times. 
• Golf Carts MUST have headlights and tail lights to operate at night. 

There will be consequences for those who do not follow the guidelines above. 
We will take the following action(s) when necessary: 

• 1st Offense: A warning will be issued. 
• 2nd Offense: The Golf Cart will be grounded to your site for one (1) month. 
• 3rd Offense: The Golf Cart will need to be removed from the Campground. 
• NO EXCEPTIONS  

Our team will be making sure that everyone is following the rules. 
For more information, please refer to page 22 of the Policy Handbook.  
 
SPEED LIMIT: 

• Speed limit throughout the park is 5MPH 
• This applies to all vehicles, automobiles, golf carts, and bicycles 
• This is for everyone’s safety 

Neighborhood Site Watch: 
We are fortunate that this is NOT simply a campground, but a thriv-
ing Community. Please keep in mind some of the following and PLEASE 
share these with your younger Community Members: 

• Please be respectful to other camper’s sites: 
• Do not pass through someone else’s site while walking, 

biking, with a golf cart. 
• Do not park on other’s sites 

• Please help out by keeping an eye on other sites and campers 
for other families while they are not here. If you see any-
thing unusual around their site such as an open door, window, 
or storage shed, Please let the office know. 

• If you see someone around a site you feel shouldn’t be 
there, call the office so we can handle the issue. 

• If you see something - Say ay something. This will only 
strengthen our Community while making families know they 
are safe while they are in the park and that their belongings 
are safe when they are not here. 




